Dear Rose Tree Media School Community,

| wanted to share with you some very sad news. We learned overnight about the death
of two of our high school students, Shane Wolff, a ninth-grade student, and Benjamin
Strain, a student in our Linking Learning to Life Program. Both students were great
students and people, and they were valued members of our school community. We
informed the staff and students this morning and our counselors and psychologist are
available to provide any needed support.

We are deeply saddened by the loss of these students to our school community and will
make every effort to help you and your child as needed. | know that our RTM family will
come together to support the families of each of these students and each other during
this difficult time.

Additional resources for supporting your child can be found here. Please reach out if we
can provide additional support to your child.

Sincerely,
Dr. Eleanor DiMarino-Linnen
Superintendent of Schools


https://indd.adobe.com/view/924b5436-fca0-4a15-901a-9233134766e4

